
 

 

 

 

Update: PSA dispute to CCMA 
 

The employer procured the services of an outside service provider to conduct a benchmarking exercise 

for all employees of the SAPC. This exercise was conducted and finalised. This was brought to the PSA’s 

attention at Bargaining Forum meetings. 

 

The PSA then requested the results of the benchmarking exercise conducted together with the job-

evaluation results that were received from the outside service provider. The employer promised to make 

these results available to the PSA but has to date failed to do so. The PSA then referred a dispute to the 

CCMA on 21 November 2023 and a conciliation date is being awaited. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Perma Thobela on 082 880 8929 / 

perma.thobela@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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